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 CPPE Newly Qualified
Pharmacist Programme 2023-24

The Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education (CPPE) and

NHS England (NHSE) Newly Qualified Pharmacist

Programme is now open for registration. Please see the

information below from CPPE and the website for further

information about the training offer provided and eligibility.

Key dates – Two Cohorts for 2023-24

Cohort 5: Applications are open and will close on 30 October

2023. The programme will begin on 6 November 2023

Cohort 6: Applications will open on 8th January 2024 and

close on 18th March 2024 with a start date of 25th March

2024.

  

Note: NHS England WT&E provides separate funding for

pharmacists working for Boots or in hospital pharmacy. These

pharmacists are not eligible to apply for the CPPE programme.

The regional launch for Newly Qualified Pharmacist Pathway

for hospital pharmacists will be mid-Sept 2023 and will be

shared to organisation education leads.

Click here to enrol.

https://www.cppe.ac.uk/career/nqpp/
https://www.cppe.ac.uk/career/nqpp/
https://www.cppe.ac.uk/career/pcpep/pcpep-training-pathway#navtop
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Be part of a supportive national network of over 1,600 other practices 

Free resources, training, translated posters and support

Support staff learning and skills building

Improve efficiency of the registration process

Meet the needs of your community

Improve patient experience

Demonstrate ‘Responsive’ and ‘Caring’ practice in CQC inspections

Entitlements and barriers to primary care and NHS England guidance on GP registration

Overview of the Safe Surgeries process

Guidance for inclusive registration processes and the Safe Surgeries toolkit

Other useful resources to support patients

A Safe Surgery can be any GP practice which commits to taking steps to ensure that their services are

available to everyone in their community.

Why become a Safe Surgery?

This one hour Safe Surgeries training is open to all staff working in GP practices and will be most

relevant for practice managers and non-clinical administrative or reception staff. The session will

cover:

If you are not already signed up as a Safe Surgery, please complete this quick form to sign up and

DOTW will be in touch with next steps. If you have any questions, please contact

safesurgeries@doctorsoftheworld.org.uk

Safe Surgeries Training

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=P9mzql-6ukOJ4wlMtcuAWG7spKo_QlFDr-_eoU7DWzpUOFVOQUNETERENVpNR1BZMFQyWTVETFJZVC4u&wdLOR=cF1B8E6AE-9EFB-45F8-A584-924494BB8A4B
mailto:safesurgeries@doctorsoftheworld.org.uk


The NHS London anchor team presents the next learning session on Friday 29th September at 1:00pm –

2:00pm on MS Teams via this link to register.

Part 3 of the seventeenth learning session will focus on implementing the London Living Wage (LLW) in

Primary Care and retention with the Primary Care Team at NHS England & Living Wage Foundation. The

focus will be on LLW in primary care, the relaunch of the updated LWF NHS Employers Toolkit (featuring the

addition of primary care case studies) and how to get support in the accreditation process.

This informative session is open to all interested in anchor work. If there are any issues or questions, please

email the NHS London Anchor Programme Project Officer Gabriela.Griggs@hee.nhs.uk

CVD Academy Launched 
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London Living Wage in
Primary Care - Webinar 

We are excited to announce that UCLPartners CVD Academy is now open for applications. The

application and programme details can be viewed here. The CVD Academy is a brand-new initiative

from UCLPartners and is aimed at primary care clinicians with a passion and enthusiasm to reduce

cardiovascular disease.

 

Up to 30 GPs, pharmacists and nurses will be supported via the year-long CVD Academy to

implement CVD projects in their locality. The CVD Academy is funded with a grant from Daiichi

Sankyo.

NB: Applications will close at 5pm on 29th September 2023.

To find out more, please do get in touch directly or email CVDAcademy@uclpartners.com

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/london-living-wage-in-primary-care-tickets-698884360937?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:Gabriela.Griggs@hee.nhs.uk
https://uclpartners.com/our-priorities/cardiovascular/cvd-academy/
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The face to face training will only be half day which will mainly be practical skills development.

However prior to attending delegates MUST complete the full E- learning modules that cover the

theoretical aspects of the training.

Venue: Bernie Cameron Centre, Merchant Street, London E3 4LX

Various dates and times available.  

This course is ONLY available to Healthcare Assistants (HCAs). As this is a shorter training

programme, hence less comprehensive, we are unable to take bookings from admin staff without any

clinical expertise and competency. Please do not share or encourage admin staff to register.

All registered delegates will receive a link to access the E-learning platform. We advise that delegates

complete the E-learning prior to attending the face to face practical sessions. Note you will not receive

a certificate of attendance until you complete both parts of the training.

For more information please click here. 

Click here to enrol.

 Injections and Immunisations Training for HCAs

London Region Nursing Associate Conference 

NHS England Nursing Associate programme delivery team working in partnership with Middlesex

University will host the London Region Nursing Associate Conference for both registered and student

nursing associates.

The main purpose for this conference is to celebrate the region and its achievements in the

deployment of the nursing associate role since it was first launched in 2017. 

Date: Tuesday 7th November 2023

Time: 9:00 - 4:00pm

Location: Middlesex University, Hendon Campus. 

Click here to register. 

https://www.geopace.com/vaccination-training
https://www.geopace.com/vaccination-training
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/injection-technique-and-immunisation-training-for-hcas-tickets-719121621127?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/london-region-nursing-associate-conference
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/injection-technique-and-immunisation-training-for-hcas-tickets-719121621127?aff=oddtdtcreator


The Royal Free London NHS Foundation Trust are running a second more practical session using how to

be creative with NHS Estates. The session is on 12th October 2023 at 1pm - this is more practical and

enables time to discuss in ICS based break out groups, how you could better use void space.

This session is for all who are interested in how we can make better use of NHS estates, particularly to

support non-clinical roles in primary care such as social prescribing link workers.

During the session, you will:

- Hear updates on void space and projects to free up space across London

- Learn about how void space could be better utilised by employing different payment

- Learn about how void space could be better utilised by employing different payment mechanisms

- Meet your ICB estates lead and be able to discuss estates with others in your patch -Connect with others who are

trying to use NHS estates creatively.

The first session recording, slides and FAQ can be found here.﻿

Sign up here if you are interested. 
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GPN Survey on ARRS Workforce Impact 

The QNI has opened a new online survey on the impact of the ARRS (Additional Roles Reimbursement

Scheme) on the General Practice Nursing Workforce. The survey is for Registered Nurses working in

General Practice, in England only. 

The ARRS has been implemented by NHS England to support the introduction of new roles into General

Practice, for example physician associates and pharmacists. 

They have created the survey to gauge the impact of the ARRS on the General Practice Nursing

workforce (RNs working in general practice). The survey has 21 questions and should take around 10

minutes to complete. It contains no identifying information. 

Complete the survey here.

Using NHS Estates in Creative Ways 

https://www.transformationpartnersinhealthandcare.nhs.uk/programmes/personalised_care/events-and-webinars/past-events/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/system-support-using-nhs-estates-in-creative-ways-practical-workshop-tickets-713557849737?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GPNARRS2023

